From: 
Judith Ward  

Sent:
08 January 2013 13:57

To:
Simon Dean

Subject:
12/01536/F hill house Sibford Ferris

Simon

This development is in a very prominent position between Sibford and Burdrop.

The applicant appears to have recently? extended the yard into the landscape and introduced an unattractive block retaining wall at the rear of the hardstanding. Would this not require PP in itself?

The existing building is stone and the proposed one timber clad which is not in keeping with the area. Another stable block in this location will visually create a much larger level platform in this location in an area where the slopes of a very narrow valley are very steep. The stable block will be visible from the public footpath which runs above the site and from the road.

I don't think that this is appropriate development in this location as it will cause visual harm to the landscape.

Judith 

Judith Ward

Landscape Planning Officer
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